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To whom it may concern: 

 

I am writing in support of installing the Rapid Flashing Beacon for Pedestrian Safety 

on highway 99W in Amity, Oregon. As a parent of a student that often crosses this 

street after school, as well as a citizen that drives this road daily, a light is crucial to 

keeping our town safe. It is difficult to see pedestrians waiting to cross Hwy 99, due 

to parked cars along both sides of the road. When the sun goes down, it’s nearly 

impossible. I have seen countless instances of people almost getting hit by vehicles 

trying to cross this road. Please help keep our community safe, by putting in this light 

feature. Thank you! 


